
Attention Retirees 

The delivery of our newsletters is changing in the fall of 2025, you will need to choose 
a delivery option for our Retiree Councils 1,2,3, & 44 newsletters that best meets your 
needs. The newsletters will not automatically be delivered to your home. If you 
would like a printed version of the newsletter, you must contact NYSUT to 
receive it.  If you wish to continue receiving paper versions of the newsletter, 
you must act to communicate your wish. 

All Retiree Council Newsletters will be posted and can be viewed on the "Retiree 

Council Newsletters" page located on the NYSUT website at   
https://www.nysut.org/members/retirees/retiree-council-newsletters. New issues will be 

added immediately as they become available.  

There are several easy ways to select your preference: 

1.    Visit https://www.nysut.org/rcnewsoptin and use your NYSUT ID 
2.    Contact NYSUT at 518-801-9199 or retiree.services@nysut.org 
3.    Scan the QR Code below with your smart phone camera and follow the instructions 

that appear. 

  

 
 

 

Western N.Y. News & Views is the title of the Coalition of Retiree Councils 1, 2, and 3 

newsletters.  The Buffalo Retiree is the title of Retiree Council 44’s newsletter 

 

 

OR complete the form below and send it to NYSUT. 

 
Please Print 

Name _____________________________________________________ 

Address ___________________________________________________ 

City ________________________________ State _____________ 

Zip Code _______________ Former District ____________________ 

Email ______________________________________________________ 

Phone # _____________________________________________________ 

Check one: Mail Delivery _____ Online Delivery _____ 

Send to: NYSUT Retiree Services, 800 Troy-Schenectady Rd, Latham, NY 12110 
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